
 

Learning Journal  
If your child is leaving York Road Nursery School this term you will 
be able to download their journal from the Tapestry website as a PDF 
file. You can also download the photos and videos as a separate file 
(more details to follow soon). 

In addition to this you can also order a memory stick con-
taining your child’s journal, photos and videos at a cost of 
£7.00 per USB. You will be able to order and pay for a 
memory stick through the School Gateway until midnight 
30th June latest. 

 Please re-
member to 
apply sun-
screen on 
your chil-

dren and give them sun hats 
when coming into Preschool. 
Preschool are having a visit to 
Forest School  again next 
Wednesday, we will appreciate 
parents support to accompany 
their child on this outdoor ac-
tivity. Please inform our staff at 
the gates if you can help us. 

Thank you 
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 Date for your diary 
 

Parents are welcome  to a picnic 

and disco on Tuesday 19th July. 

Feel free to bring a blanket. This 

will take place at 11.00 - 1.00pm.  

Please do not worry if you are una-

ble to make this. Your child will 

not be alone. 
 

Parent Questionnaire 
 
You will have received a parent 
questionnaire. Please could you  
fill in and send back. Your views 
are very important to us. 
 

Lost Keys 
 

If you have lost some keys, they 

can be collected from the school 

office. 

  
Transition 14th July 

Last Day 20th July 

  

Diary Dates 

 Friday 8th July - Party at York Road 

For the 80th birthday celebrations we are in 
need of a few more helpers from 3 -5pm and 
5 -7pm, and wondered if anyone was availa-
ble? If so this would be fantastic. You will find 
the helpers board outside to sign up. 

   Please pay at the gate. 

Adults free - £5.00 per child, under 2s free        

We shall also have a cake sale on the day. Donations  are 

needed to sell please! If you are happy to bake a cake. Please 

could you bring them in on the day Friday 8th July. These 

should be in a clearly labelled container  (which we will re-

turn). Please make sure ingredients are also listed and  

strictly NO NUTS. 

Many Thanks 

The end to the Bee competition is approaching 

fast. Our judging day is 12th July! Parents have 

informed us that ‘Buzzworks Hitchin’ is having 

an open day on  

Sunday 3rd July 2.00-5.00pm and  

Saturday 6th August  2.00-5.00pm. 

https://www.buzzworks.org.uk  

                                 for more information. 


